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Caldwell, Dwayne

From: Starke, Danny C <starked@purdue.edu>
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 8:55 AM
To: Caldwell, Dwayne
Subject: RE: Simplot Adams County

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from 
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****  

That is the second of the 4 tanks to leak. 2 of the tanks are only 8 years old and the other 2 are 10 years 
old. The facility has two new stainless steel tanks on site and two more on order to replace all of the 
tanks. 
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: "Caldwell, Dwayne" <DCaldwel@idem.IN.gov>  
Date: 4/11/24 8:24 AM (GMT-05:00)  
To: "Starke, Danny C" <starked@purdue.edu>  
Subject: Simplot Adams County  
 
---- External Email: Use caution with attachments, links, or sharing data ---- 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
Forgot to ask, will anyone be addressing the condition of the tank that caused the release? That spot where it 
rusted through might cause another problem. 
 
Take care, 
 
Dwayne Caldwell OSC 
IDEM Emergency Response 
Sent from my iPhone 


